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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week at Raleigh and 

Admirals! The children have worked very 

hard . Well done to all of the children who 

received a Head Teacher Award for their 

wonderful work and for keeping to the 

school values! 

Congratulations to Miss Gabriel who is 

celebrating the safe arrival of her baby 

girl. We wish them both well and hope to 

see them soon! 

Have a lovely weekend  everyone! 

 

Class 
Attendance 

this week 

Attend-

ance YTD 

Nursery флΦпу҈ умΦнп҈ 

Miss Cousins фсΦрр҈ фнΦрп҈ 

Miss Peck фсΦпл҈ фнΦсу҈ 

Miss Marsh фтΦус҈ флΦфл҈ 

Mrs Hall фпΦум҈ фрΦлу҈ 

Mrs Ewens уфΦпр҈ фоΦот҈ 

Mrs Purvis & Mrs 

Ellis 
ффΦрт҈ фрΦср҈ 

Raleigh Overall фрΦрт҈ 92.67% 

Miss McIlroy фтΦоф҈ фрΦуо҈ 

Miss McLeod фмΦуу҈ фмΦум҈ 

Miss Mota фнΦмо҈ фнΦтн҈ 

Mr Titheridge фтΦом҈ фпΦтс҈ 

Mrs Howard фрΦлл҈ фтΦпс҈ 

Miss Jenkinson фуΦус҈ флΦуф҈ 

Mrs Render фтΦст҈ фнΦфр҈ 

Mrs Bishop & Mrs 

McArdle 
флΦсм҈ фнΦсн҈ 

Mr Harris & Miss     

Gabriel 
мллΦлл҈ фпΦлп҈ 

Admirals Overall 95.58% 93.73% 

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

To contact us: 
Raleigh Infant Academy 

01842 762810 

office@ral.eastern-mat.co.uk 
 

Admirals Academy 
01842 753993 

office@adm.eastern-mat.co.uk 
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In nursery, we focus on a variety of books during our topic 

sessions. We are reading fiction and non- fiction books that 

relate to the topic óSpaceô this builds up the childrenôs 

knowledge of space and develops their vocabulary. This 

week we have been reading óRoaring Rockets by Tony 

Mitten and Ant Parker. This book linked well with our 

literacy focus and has supported ideas about travelling to 

space. We have also been reading the story óAliens in 

underpants Save the Worldô by Claire Freedman and Ben 

Cort. The children then created their own painting of an alien, thinking about what their alien 

could look like. We used a space fact book to find out about names of planets and describe 

what they looked like. The children are also encouraged to access our reading corner and the 

dark den and choose books independently.  

.523%29 

                       Reception 

In Reception, we love to read! Every day we have a class story that the children 

listen to and discuss. The children have also been talking about their own favourite 

books this week, and have brought in books to share with the class. The class book 

that we are learning about this half term is called óOwl Babiesô by Martin Waddell. 

The children have enjoyed retelling the story, especially when baby Bill owl wants 

his mummy. We have talked about the emotions of the characters in the story, and 

have used different adjectives to describe how the owls feel at various points in the 

story.  The children have created their own owl baby art to show the frightened 

baby owls in the dark wood.  

Year 1 

This week in Read Aloud, Think Aloud, Year 1 have been using their 

inference skills. Inference in reading means we are looking for clues in 

the text and information we already know to make a conclusion. An 

inference is an educated guess.  

This weekôs extract was taken from óWhoôs Afraid of the Big Bad 

Book?ô by Lauren Child. This was an exciting story about a boy, called 

Herb, who falls asleep reading a book of fairy tales but there is a hidden 

twist. We have understood the key vocabulary in the text and drawn story maps to show what 

happens. We also drew pictures of where we thought Herb was when he read the book of fairy 

tales ï the children had lots of ideas! Then on Thursday we answered questions about the 

text.  
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This term in Read Aloud Think Aloud we have been 

reading extracts from Super toys written by Mark 

Powers. It supports our Talk 4 Writing unit on Traction 

Man by exploring other stories about toys that become 

super heroes. 

Our focus skill this week is inference which is where 

you use clues from the text and knowledge you already have to answer questions. Children 

have practiced this skill by inferring what a character in the text looks like and what they are 

made out of. They then used their skills to answer comprehension questions based on 

inference. 

Year 2 are really enjoying 

this book, here are some 

other books that have 

been published by Mark 

Powers.  

9%!2 ς 

Year 3 

In year three we have been excited about our class 

book which is Mark of the Cyclops written by Savior 

Pirotta. This book is a mystery novel that focuses on 

reading from different perspectives including first and 

third person.  

For Read Aloud Think Aloud our focus skill in year three 

this week is predication. The children have been given a 

picture and they were asked to predict what will happen 

Year 4 

This week, Year 4 have been learning about respect in our online safety lessons.  We have also been 

thinking about how we can use the value of respect when working with others, which has involved us 

incorporating this in our teamwork in P.E. lessons.  We have used speaking and listening skills to 

enable the team to work successfully when completing tasks. 
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Year 5 

This week in our reading lessons, we are focusing on the skill of inference.  

This skill in particular can be tricky compared to others, as it relies on the 

children using their prior knowledge to infer how characters may be feeling; 

what they are thinking; the choices they then make.  

Our core text for reading is King of the Cloud Forests, by Michael Morpurgo. 

The language in this book is sufficiently challenging, so we are learning lots of 

new exciting vocabulary each week (which you can also now see being 

filtered into our writing!)  

The children love the complexity of the characters in this story and we look 

forward to the next chunk of the story with each passing week.   

 

Year 6 

Year 6 have been reading the book óHolesô by Louis Sachar. We 

have been using extracts from the text for our Read Aloud, Think 

Aloud sessions. We have focused on the reading skill: inference. 

This work has been challenging for the children as they have 

explored the thoughts and feelings of characters. In addition, 

they have read between the lines to understand the text in detail. 

The children have used an óempty manô to record how feelings 

and thoughts (on the inside) can contrast with appearances (on 

the outside).  

Smart Watches 

The use of Smart Watches or other types of watches and/or wrist devices with built-in cameras is 

not appropriate in school.  This is due to risks associated with of loss and damage and/or of misuse 

in the same way as mobile phones or tablets.  Please check your childôs device for a camera 

function.  If there is one present, please ensure that the device remains at home during the school 

day.  Thank you for your support with this important safeguarding matter.  

Reading Challenge 

The Spring Term Reading Challenge is here!!! Well done to all the children who read at least 35 times 

last half term.  This term we want you to continue reading a range of books from the school, local 

library and home.  You need to keep a log of your reading in your Reading Logs (Raleigh Academy) or 

Home Link book (Admirals Academy)  Your class teacher will be monitoring your reading each week 

and every child who reads at least 35 times by the end of half term will receive a certificate and a 

prize.  If you know any great books you think your childôs academy should have please let us know, 

we are always increasing the stock of books for our children.  
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Online Safety 

At Admirals, we take the safety and welfare of all our children seriously and this includes when they 

are online. ñInappropriateò means different things to different people. Whatôs acceptable for one age 

group, for example, may be unsuitable for a slightly younger audience. Online, young people can 

chance upon inappropriate content in various way ï from pop-up ads to TikTok videos. The 

increasingly young age at which children become active in the digital world heightens the risk of 

them innocently running into something that they find upsetting or frightening. Trusted adults in 

school and at home need to be able to help children be aware of what to do if theyôre exposed to age

-inappropriate content. A helpful guide for parents and carers is attached to this newsletter. 


